
WESTBURY-ON-SEVERN C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Dear Parents and Carers        7th October 2021 

 

 
       

    
 

 

There will be a whole school visit to the Everyman Theatre Cheltenham on Tuesday 4th January 2022 to see the 

pantomime Jack and the Beanstalk.   

 

We will be attending the 10am. performance, leaving school by coach at 8.50am prompt, please ensure that 

your child is in school by 8.40am at the latest. There will be no cooked lunches on the day so all children 

will need to bring a packed lunch.  An ice cream is included in the cost of the visit and we will provide a 

drink at the theatre for the children.  Children will not need to bring any spending money.  The cost of the visit 

is £18.57 per child which covers the cost of transport, theatre admission and an ice cream. If you would like to 

pay for the visit in instalments please forward any money to the school office in a named envelope.  Can you 

please sign the attached reply slip and return it with your payment by Monday 6th December. 

 

Thank you                                                                         

Mr D. Crunkhurn 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

EVERYMAN THEATRE - TUESDAY 4th  JANUARY 2022 

 

CHILD’S/CHILDREN’S NAME…….…………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

I enclose £……..…….. (£18.57 per child) 

 

 

Please make cheques payable to G.C.C. 

 

 

 

Signed………………………………………..……………… Parent/Carer    Date………………………… 

 

 

    
 


